From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 12 March 2015 09:56
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 14/01762/F Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane

Consultation regarding further submitted information and plans

Bob

The amended and supplementary information does not have any further significant implications for ecology and biodiversity on site, I have no further comments therefore.

Regards

Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins

Ecology Officer

